
BEARPARK COMMUNITY PARTNERSHIP 
 

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 26 JANUARY 2017 
 
Present: 
 
Gordon Hull (Chair) 
Ian Leslie (Treasurer) 
Eleanor Wilding (Secretary) 
Michael Turnbull 
Gwen Henderson 
Robert Scott-Biggs 
Marion Wilson 
 
Apologies: 
 
None 
 
 

1.  Minutes of last meeting. 
 
Agreed. 

 
 
 

2.  Treasurers Report. 
 
Paperwork has been completed and submitted to the bank. 
 

 
 
 
 

3.  List for Start Up Funding Agreed 
 
Lap-top 
Printer 
Telephone 
Insurance 
Room Hire 
Stationary (including printer ink etc) 
Leaflets 
Website 
Domain name 
Projector 
 

 
MT to action with 
Barbara Williams. 

4. Social Media 
 
Facebook page is up and being updated with details of our 
activities including photos. Twitter account is tweeting out 
Facebook content. 

 
 



5. Achievements since last meeting: 
 

 Maintenance of the Community Centre front.  

 Clearing undergrowth and leaves - Church Hall to Busy 
Bees Turnoff. 

 

 
GH/MT/IL/EW 

6. Future Action(s) 
 
Regular Tuesday Afternoon environmental sessions, beginning 
at the Community Centre and working along the road towards 
the shops. Immediate focus being to continue the clearance of 
the pavement around the bus stop. 
 

 

 
 
GH/MT/IL/EW to 
carry out as 
available. 
 
 

7. Any Other Business 
 
RSB reported the presence and ongoing issue of fly tipping in 
the woods and around the allotments. A new Community 
Warden has been appointed to Deerness who is willing to do a 
regular walk around the village on council land to look at 
problems. 
 
RSB proposed the idea of a Junior Warden scheme. 
 
 
RSB suggested BCP could help provide bins in the woods. 
 
 
GH reported the Notice Board paid for by the parish council 
would be up in the next ten days, allowing the BCP further 
publicity opportunities. 
 
GH reported on the AAP forum  which include information on a 
Funding Day  
 

 
 
GH to liaise. 
 
 
 
 
 
To be considered at 
future meeting. 
 
To be considered at 
future meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
GH/MT to attend 
funding day. 

8. Date of next Meeting 
 
Thursday 9th February 2017 at 6 pm in the Methodist Chapel. 
 

 

 
 


